



Dream, Believe, Achieve!

8th May 2024

Dear Parent and Carers

I am writing to you to ask for some feedback regarding after school clubs.

For two terms, we have tried to provide extra-curricular activities for the children through Kits Academy. Unfortunately, we have not had the minimum uptake to run the planned three clubs.

I would be grateful if you could help me to understand why this is, so that I can plan for next term and the new academic year.

There is a link to the Kits Academy brochure so that you can see the clubs that we can potentially offer.

https://www.kitsacademy.com/after-school-clubs

Kind regards.
R Etyre
Mrs Ayres Headteacher *
After School Clubs — Your View Please return to the school office by Monday 13th May 2024 VOICE
Please indicate your views by ticking in the boxes below:
My child does not want to attend any of the clubs offered.
My child would like to attend the clubs but they are too expensive in the current climate.
I am able to collect my child from school so do not need them to attend extra-curricular activities.
My child would like to attend a club but this is not offered.
Any other comments?

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









